To be printed on Trust headed notepaper.  Text in square brackets needs to be edited.  
[Date]

Dear Patient

Re: Emergency Department (A&E) survey 

You are invited to take part in a survey of patients visiting the Emergency Department[s] (A&E/Casualty) at [Hospital A] or [Hospital B] of the [NHS Trust name]. This survey is part of our commitment, outlined in the NHS Plan, to design a health service around the patient.  We are asking you to give us your views by filling in the enclosed questionnaire. The questionnaire should only take about 20 minutes to complete. A freepost envelope is enclosed.  

Your views are very important in helping us to find out how well the Emergency Departments work and how they can be improved.  This is your chance to have a say in how services are provided in the future.  You are being invited to take part in this survey because you recently visited the Emergency Department at [NHS Trust name].  We are sending similar questionnaires to 850 people who visited the department[s] in [month].  

Your participation in the survey is entirely voluntary.  If you choose not to take part it will not affect the care you receive from the NHS in any way.  If you do not wish to take part in the survey, or you do not want to answer some of the questions, you do not need to give us a reason.  If you choose not to take part, please could you return the uncompleted questionnaire in the freepost envelope provided and this will make sure you will not be contacted again.  If we do not receive anything from you within three weeks, we may send you a reminder letter.  

If you do decide to give us your views, you can rest assured that your answers will be kept confidential. Information will not be passed on to doctors, nurses or other NHS health care staff in a form that allows individuals to be identified.
If you would like more information about the survey, or you have questions on how to complete the questionnaire, please do not hesitate to contact [our FREEPHONE/us] on [phone number] [at no cost to yourself].  The line is open between [opening time] and [closing time], Monday to Friday and we will try our best to answer any questions you may have. 
Yours faithfully

Chief Executive [or similar]
[NHS Trust name]

